
Joe Lauro, CPPO/CPPB 
Director 

PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO: 
400 South Ft. Harrison, Sixth Floor 

Clearwater, Florida 33756 
Phone:  (727) 464-3311 

FAX:  (727) 464-3925 
Website: www.pinellascounty.org/purchase 

ALL INTERESTED PROPOSERS 

Utilities Engineering Consulting Services 

156-0127-CN(RW)

February 18, 2016 

TO:  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: 

PROPOSAL NUMBER: 

PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL IS TO:  February 23, 2016 @ 3:00 P.M. 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

Following is additional information, clarifications, questions and responses relative to referenced Request for 
Proposal (RFP): 

QUESTION 1: 
A. Introduction Tab, i.e. letter, Specific Professional services list, and table of contents count as part of the SF
330 Part 1 & 2, Tab 1, 50 page limit? Or only towards the overall 100 page limit.

ANSWER 1: 
The entire submittal is limited to one hundred (100) pages; this limit includes Tab 1 through Tab 6. The Introduction 
Tab, Table of Contents and the Divider Pages are not included in the page limit. 

QUESTION 2: 
Does the County consider a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) the same as a Small and/or Minority 
Business Enterprise (SBE/MBE) for scoring purposes? 

ANSWER 2: 
No. Points are given for minority business status as designated by the State of Florida. If the firm, or its sub 
contractors, is designated as a minority business by the State of Florida, five (5%) percent of the total evaluation points 
are awarded. If the firm does not have minority business status as per the State of Florida, zero (0%) percent of the 
points available are awarded. 

QUESTION 3: 
Is it the intent of the County to choose 1 firm? Is it the intent of the County to choose 1 firm to provide all of 
the scope of services? 

ANSWER 3: 
This information is not known at this time.

QUESTION 4: 
Can the incumbent firms be selected for this contract? 

ANSWER 4: 
Yes 

All other specifications, terms and conditions remain the same. 

Please remember to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in Section G, Page 25 under Addendum No. 2 and return 
with completed proposal package. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Lauro, CPPO/CPPB 
Director of Purchasing 
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